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October 22, 2007

Mr. Otis T. Spriggs

Planning Director, City of Jonesboro
107 Flint Street

Jonesboro, AR 72401

Re:  Meeting with Metropolitan Area Planning Commission
Dear Mr. Spriggs:

Thank you for your time today in allowing me to explain our public bench business. As
we discussed, we would like the opportunity to meet with the Metropolitan Area Planning
Commission at its December 11 meeting to describe our business operations and how we could
have a beneficial relationship with the City of Jonesboro. We currently have operations in Hot
Springs and Benton, and do so in a manner that is not a public eyesore and within each city’s
sign ordinance, after amendment. Please let me know at your convenience if we can be placed
on the meeting agenda. You may contact me at 501-804-4853 or by email at bduke@fec.net.

Sincerely

Bryan/ W. Duke
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